RESUME DIGEST
ACT 53 (HB 524) 2016 Regular Session Robby Carter
Existing law requires each dealer, distributor, or importer of petroleum products to keep a
full and complete record of petroleum products received, used, sold, or delivered within this

state.

New law provides a penalty of up to $5,000 for any dealer, distributor, or importer that
willfully and knowingly fails to provide required records in existing law.

Effective August 1, 2016.

(Amends R.S. 3:4679)



